October 15, 2015

RE: Innovation Credit Review: Energy Matters Peak Demand Mobile App
At Indiana University - Bloomington

Dear AASHE,

My name is Charles C. Matson and | recently retired from my role at Indiana
University as a Special Projects Engineer, the last 18 of which were focused on
eénergy conservation. [ was also a Certified Energy Manager.

I have reviewed the Innovation Credit for the Energy Matters Peak Demand Mobile
App proposed by Indiana University Bloomington. This innovative software utilizes
the electronic meters of major campus buildings to raise awareness of peak demand
and provide information to occupants about actions they can take to avoid peak.
This project makes so much sense for a university campus where all students and
much of the faculty and staff work in different buildings throughout each week. This
app will definitely increase the feedback to our building representatives and HVAC
mechanics when and where there are symptoms of energy waste to eliminate.

I affirm that this software developed by Indiana University staff is innovative and
that it meets the AASHE STARS 2.0 criteria for an Innovation credit.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

f it %
Charles Matson

Indiana University Special Projects Engineer, Retired

(812) 331-0413




